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To: CB2 Health & Human Services and Education and Unhoused and Shelter Committee Members 
 
From: Lauren Springer Chairperson 

Health & Human Services and Education Committee 
Amparo Abel-Bey, Vice Chair, Health & Human Services & Education Committee 
Warren Davis, Vice Chairperson 
Unhoused and Shelter 

 
Re: NOTICE of MONDAY, OCTOBER 21, 2024, HEALTH, HUMAN SERVICES and EDUCATION and 
Unhoused and Shelter COMMITTEE MEETING  
 

The next meeting of CB2s Health & Human Services and Education Committee is scheduled for: 
 
 ** DATE:  MONDAY, October 21, 2024 
 ***        TIME: ****** 6:00 P.M. 
      LOCATION:  TELECONFERENCE Zoom 
  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87591169203?pwd=pYqTMq4P2wXytFBSETsarooaKAi5Yi.1 
 
 

 AUDIO CONFERENCE:   646 558 8656  
      MEETING ID   875 9116 9203             

 

 
AGENDA 

 

1. Guest Speakers:  Leanna Castillo, Director of Social Services & Shanel Duncan, 

Recreational Director, Queens Family Residence 

 

 

• Old Business 

 

• New Business 

 
 
October 21, 2024, Health & Human Services & Education Committee Meeting Agenda 
CC: Hon. Grace Meng, US Congress 

Hon. Nydia Velazquez, US Congress 

mailto:qn02@cb.nyc.gov
http://www.nyc.gov/queenscb2
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87591169203?pwd=pYqTMq4P2wXytFBSETsarooaKAi5Yi.1


 Hon. Michael Gianaris, NYS Senate 
 Hon. Kristen Gonzalez, NYS Senate 
 Hon. Jessica Ramos, NYS Senate 
 Hon. Jessica Gonzalez-Rojas, NYS Assembly 

Hon. Steven Raga, NYS Assembly 
Hon. Juan Ardila, NYS Assembly 
Hon. Zohran Mamdani, NYS Assembly 

 Hon. Julie Won, NYC Council  
Hon. Shekar Krishnan, NYC Council Member 

 Hon. Robert Holden, NYC Council  
 Hon. Donovan Richards, Queens Borough President 
 Queens Family Residence 
  
  
  
 


